
 

 
 

URBANA BICYCLE AND PEDESTRIAN ADVISORY COMMISSION 
 

Urbana City Building 
400 South Vine Street 

Urbana, IL 
7:00 p.m. 

 
 
 
The Urbana Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Commission Meeting 
scheduled for Tuesday, March 21, 2017 has been cancelled. 
 
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Tuesday, April 18, 
2017 at the Urbana City Building.  
 
A meeting of the Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Commission has been 
rescheduled for Tuesday, May 28, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. at the Urbana City 
Building.  
 


